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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

It is with great sadness that I send my first letter to you all in the wake of the death 

of Queen Elizabeth II.  

  

We will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022, in line with DfE guidance, to 

acknowledge Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s funeral. This will be a chance for you to 

reflect on the life of our late sovereign with your families.   

  

Your child may want to talk about Queen Elizabeth II with you and share some of the 

things they have learnt in school.   

  

We recognise that some children will need extra support at this time and will endeavor 

to provide this.   

  

Kindest Regards,  

 

 

  

Hannah Holgate  
 

Headteacher  

 


